From: Guy Dudley

To: Sirwaitis. Sherri

Cc: Jarrett Sullivan

Subject: Support for zoning case C14-2020-0012
Date: Saturday, May 2, 2020 2:52:15 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Sherri:

Please accept this email as my support for zoning case C14-2020-0012. As the land owner of 11609
Anderson Mill Road (directly adjacent to the 9.4 acre tract being rezoned), | fully support the rezoning to a
low-density multifamily (MF-2).

Please let me know if you have any questions, or need further information.
Regards,

Guy Dudley

Stone Development Group, Inc.

6500 Riverplace Blvd, Building 7, Suite 250
Austin, Texas 78730
www.stonedevelopmentgrp.com

(512) 900-2212 office

(512) 582-8360 fax
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